
SUPPORTING DOMESTIC MANUFACTURERS

OF PRINTED CIRCUIT BOARDS

THE PRINTED CIRCUIT BOARD

ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA

OUR MISSION
PCBAA is a consortium of U.S.-based companies that advocate for U.S. domestic production of printed circuit
boards, or PCBs, and the materials they are made of, as well as the protection of their supply chain. 

​PCBs are the central nervous system of microelectronics. Without PCBs, computer chips cannot communicate with
the devices or systems they power. From everyday consumer electronics to critical national defense systems,
modern technology depends on PCBs. 

Over the past 20 years PCB production has moved to other countries, primarily in Asia, as overseas costs were
driven down by foreign government subsidies. The U.S. once produced over 26% of the world’s PCBs. Today the
number is 4%. This dependence on other countries creates risk for both business and national security.  

SUPPORT THE DOMESTIC
PRODUCTION OF PCBS

Join PCBAA today to help us advocate, educate and legislate
for policies that support this critical American industry.  

ENHANCE DOMESTIC
SUPPLY CHAIN SECURITY

ADVOCATE FOR INITIATIVES
THAT CREATE FAIR

MARKET CONDITIONS

Visit PCBAA.org/join

THE PURPOSE
While PCB manufacturing in the United States is gaining momentum, more work needs to be done to level the
playing field and balance the sources of PCBs to reduce dependence on other countries. U.S. manufacturers
depend on reliable and stable supply chains, and the U.S. government must provide support to ensure these supply
chains return to North America in sufficient numbers to reduce the risk of disruption through manmade or natural
crises.

Whether it’s with policymakers in the White House, lawmakers in Congress or officials at the Pentagon, PCBAA is
the voice for domestic microelectronics manufacturers. 


